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November 2023  Newsletter 

        From the office... 
NPA is so blessed to have such wonderful parents and to 
trust us with your beautiful children. We all love watch-
ing them grow. We are excited to be having our Thanks-

giving feast and would love for you all to join in the 
fun. Please be sure to sign up to bring a dish, and let us 

know who will be attending. Sign up sheets will be by 
your child's classroom. 

 

Parents please make sure to mark all of your child’s be-
longings, cups, blankets, back packs, etc. 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

Nov.13-17th….Can food Drive 

Nov. 20-24th..No VPK, Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 23-24th...NPA Closed, Happy Thanksgiving 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late 
pick up fee will be applied to those who pick up after 

5:30. The fee is $3 per minute. If to many late pick-ups 
are encountered, this may result in termination of ser-

vices.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  



   Happy Birthday 
 

Jayce —11/10—5 yrs old 

Daisy—11/12—4 yrs old 

Nevaeh—11/15—3 yrs old 

Mariah—11/16—4 yrs old 

Sasha F—11/18—2 yrs old 

Madison—11/21—4 yrs 
old 

Mrs. Lilian—11/3 

 

Mrs. Suerene—11/15 



                                   

Infant News 
HELLO WONDERFUL PARENTS, 
 
     As we embrace the fall season, our infants class is excited to intro-
duce a theme that focuses on gratitude and Thanksgiving. 
“WE ALL GIVE THANKS” is an opportunity to learn about the im-
portance of being thankful for people and things in our lives. 
 
       We will be singing songs and reading books about gratitude, kind-
ness and Thanksgiving to inspire our little ones. 
 
      We’ll create adorable handprint turkey crafts and fingerprint 
thank you cards, helping the infants understand the concept of giving 
thanks. 
 
     Our letters for this month is Pp, Nn, Cc. The color is yellow. The 
shape is triangle and the number is 5. 
 
      This month Oliver, August and Charlie will be moving on up to the 
ones. I love them so much and I will miss their sweetness.  
 
      We will welcome the new babies in our infants class also. 
Your trust and support make our classroom a warm and loving environ-
ment for your infants. 
   
  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’ t hesitate to con-
tact us.   
   
             With love,  
              Mrs. Lumi 



Infants 



Ones Newsletter 

It's time to be thankful… 
 
November is the month to remind us to be grateful for 
the many positive things happening in our life. 
 
This month we will celebrate the wonderful Twos of our 
friend Sasha and will support her in her transition pro-
cess towards to her new chapter! We wish her the best! 

 
In our circle time this month we will work on: 

Letter: Pp, Nn, Cc 
Number: 5 

Color: Yellow 
Shape: Triangle 

 
Please don't forget to label your child's belongings with 
their name. If you need any additional information 
don't hesitate to contact us through the Procare App 
from 8:30 am to 5:30 pm. 
 
See you, 
 
Mrs. CINDY & Mrs. LILY 



One’s  



  

WELCOME TO 2'S CLASSROOM 
 
GOBBLE  GOBBLE TIME FOR TURKEY!! 
It’s finally the holiday season and we are going to have so much fun!! 
This month we will be having our annual Thanksgiving feast so be on 
the lookout for a sign up sheet sometime this month!! The months’ 
theme is “We All Give Thanks”. Our letters of the month are P, N, and 
C. Our color of the month is Yellow and our shape is the Triangle. Our 
focus number will be 5.  

 Here are just a few reminders for the two’s class:  
 
In this class, we heavily focus on POTTY TRAINING! Please send lots 
of extra clothes if your child is just beginning the process. There will 
be accidents! 

 
• If you are ready for your child to start potty training, please 
start with them during the weekend and we will continue through-
out the week! 

 
• If your child is doing well with potty training and they are in 
underwear, keep them that way please. If they are put back in pull 
ups they will get confused, which can make the process more diffi-
cult. 

 
• Please leave pacifiers at home! As per our handbook, pacifiers are 
not supposed to go past the one year old room. 
 
Please reach out anytime if you have any questions at all!  

 
Ms. Jasmine & Ms. Maria 



Two’s  



      Threes News 
We All Give Thanks! 

 
This month we will be talking about what it means to be 

thankful.  
 

We will also be working on our independence like making 
beds, putting shoes and clothing on correctly, along 

with learning the right way to sit at a table and how to 
ask for things.  

 
While we are learning about all these wonderful things 
we will also be learning about the month of November 

and all of our monthly: 
 Letters: Pp, Nn & Cc 

Numbers: 7 & 8 
Shape: triangle  

Color: yellow 
 
Please remember to bring your child with a labeled wa-
ter bottle everyday!  
 
I would like to ask for a family photo to hang on our 
family tree. 

      Ms. Virginia 



Three’s  



VPK News 
We are having so much fun in VPK 
and have learned to much so far this 
year! 

 

We will continue learning the letters 
of the alphabet and counting 1-31.  

 

We will also be learning about 
Thanksgiving and having our annual 
feast on Friday November 27th.  

Please continue working with your 
children at home. 
 

Mrs. Carol, Mrs. Suerene and Ms. Olga 



VPK 


